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Mr, W. M. Rosen, 
Box 22, Ogden, Towa, 

Dear Mr. Rosen: 

Your letter of July 20, concerning the Arkansas 

kingbird, has been received. 

This bird is of not uncommon Occurrence in the 

northwestern part of Iowa ari has been noted several times 

at Wall leke;ggk also at Spirit Ieake on July 30, 1902. 
Furthermore, there is a somewhat doubtful record from 

Boonesboro, but Otherwise your record from Ogden seems to 

be the easternmost one from the State. 

Regarding the woodcock,we have no very recent reports 
of its nesting in Iowa, but possibly it has done so without 

our having been informed. 

In accordance with your request we are forwarding you 

100 additional cards for your migration report. We are 
pleased to note that you expect to have a full report for 
the coming autumn. 

Very truly yours, 


